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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. Jv4 ,s.2017

DISSEMINATION OF NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC FROM THE
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

To: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

o Attached is a copy of Notice to the Public (warning the public that the Office of
the President (OP) or the Office of the Executive Secretary (OES) has not authorized any
person fo solicit money or other things for the alleged benefit of Marawi soldiers, senior
citizens, illegal drug campaign, or any other cause, for that matter], for information and
guidance.

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

LEILAN UNANAN, CESO ¥l
Officgr-in-Charge ¢ !
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

lynviansangan/chiefsgod




Office of the President

of the Philippines
Malacafiang

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC _

Notice is hereby given to the public that unscrupulous individuals have been
posing as members of the Cabinet, including the Executive Secretary, or name-"
dropping the latter in fraudulent schemes to solicit funds from the public.

In particular, please be warned that the Office of the President (OP) or the
Office of the Executive Secretary (OES) has not authorized any person to solicit
money or other things of value from the public for the alleged benefit of Marawi
soldiers, senior citizens, illegal drug campaign, or any other cause, for that matter.

SA' VADOR C. MEDIALDEA
Executive Secretary

Manila, 21 November 2017
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